
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 94.55% Kingfishers 92.64% Jackdaws 99.33%  Hummingbirds 91.38% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 94.48% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Jackdaws 

 

Senco Parents Evening You will be able to book an appointment with Mrs Bailey for the 1st 

April. Please contact the Office on to arrange this as you will be unable to book through 

ParentMail. We encourage all parents with a child on the SEND record to book an appointment. 

 

Yr 6 and Reception National Child Measurement Programme Unfortunately, this 

was postponed and will now take place on 6th May.  Flamingos will also be having their hearing 

and vision screening on this date. 

 

Choir After this coming Monday, there will be no more choir for the rest of this term. Mrs 

Dring will be in contact after the Easter Holidays to update you.  

We are delighted to inform you that the choir performed at the Norfolk County Music Festival 

on Wednesday and were awared a “Highly Commended Performance”.  Well done to everyone.   

 

Easter Egg Raffle The Friends will be running the always popular Easter Egg raffle at the 

end of term. Tickets are now available to purchase on ParentMail at £1.00 per ticket.  Any 

donations of Easter eggs for the raffle would be very much appreciated.  Please drop off at 

the Office. 

All children will receive an egg from the Friends so no one will be left out.  We look forward to 

an egg-citing celebration! 

 

Easter Experience The whole school will be taking part in an Easter Service at St Mary and 

St Walstan’s Church, Bawburgh on Thursday 3rd April 2025.  There is no charge for this event.  

Could you please complete the consent form on ParentMail. 
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Bags4schools Advanced notice that The Friends are arranging a Bags4school collection on 

Monday 28th April.   This is a good opportunity to sort through your cupboards and wardrobes 

and donate good quality unwanted textiles.  This can include adults’ and children’s clothes, 

shoes (tied together please), hats, belts and handbags.  Bags and further detail to follow. 
 

Summer Term starts 22nd April  As the warmer weather arrives (we hope), the children 

will need to keep safe in the sun. Please send in a named sunhat for your child. This will be kept 

in school to ensure protection is available at all times. A named, small tube or bottle of sun 

cream may also be sent in. Due to time constraints Staff cannot apply sun cream, however the 

children will be encouraged to apply it themselves when appropriate.  

 

Federation Games  We will be hosting the Federation Games for Flamingos, Kingfishers, 

Dormice and Foxes children on Friday 4th April 2025.  This is an opportunity for both schools 

to work together and compete with each other.  Can you please ensure your child comes in their 

PE kit on that day. 

 

Cricket The whole school will be participating in a Cricket workshop by Gt Witchingham 

Cricket Club on 31st March. This will be held in school.  Please ensure your child comes in PE kit 

on that day.   

 

Parking A polite reminder.  Cars should not park on the yellow zig zag lines outside the school. 

This impedes traffic in the lane and is a danger to children as they enter and leave the school. 

We would appreciate your co-operation in following the Highway Code. 

 

The Friends will be holding a pre loved uniform stall at parents' evenings. We have a lot of 

uniform in stock at the moment-please help us to help the environment by selecting a few items 

from the boxes. Donations are welcome if you have a coin or two with you! 
 

Afterschool Club We would like to express our gratitude for your cooperation and 

understanding this week when our afterschool club had to close early due to staff sickness.  

 

Red Nose Day Thank you for all your donations for Red Nose Day. We raised a total of 

£60.00. There is still time to donate via Parentmail for anyone still wishing to contribute.  

 

Pharmacy Services Did you know you can get healthcare advice and treatment for common 

illnesses without needing a GP appointment? Pharmacy First services allow you to visit your local 

pharmacy for expert help with a range of minor health concerns.  See attached poster. 

 



Norwich Crown, Family & County Courts Open Day 17.04.25  See attached poster. 

 

Dates for your diary Parents Evening - 1st and 2nd April 

Jackdaws school play - 31st March  

Bawburgh Youth Club - Friday 28th March  

 


